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From left: Girl Scouts Mabel Vo and Megan Crane
Stanley Middle School students stand by one of
their Silver Award projects at the downtown
Lafayette Plaza.
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Silver Award
Submitted by Mabel Vo

Mabel Vo and Megan Crane recently completed their Girl
Scout Silver Award project. 

For their project the two eighth-graders did a pilot
program for recycling bins at the downtown Lafayette
plaza with the permission of Joan Bruzzone. Leading up
to the project they held an education booth collecting
signatures at 2016 Earth Day, attended numerous
events on pollution to learn more on the topic and
collected data on the trash collected during their pilot
program. 

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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